
Memo

To: Honorable Mayor Armitage; City Council
From: City Clerk, Mary LaRocque
Date: June 10, 2022
Re: Firework Display at Eaton County Fairgrounds on September 8, 2022

Background
The City has received a permit application from Pyrotecnico Fireworks, Inc. for a firework display to be
held at the Eaton County Fairgrounds on September 8, 2022 at approximately 8:45 p.m.  The application
has been reviewed and approved by Fire Chief Mark Jordan on 6/10/2022.

Recommendation
To approve the application and provide Mayoral signature on the application.

Financial Impacts
No financial impacts.  Certificate of Liability insurance has been provided by the Pyrotechnic company
should any damages occur.

Suggested Motion
City Council approves the application for a firework display at the Eaton County Fairgrounds on
September 8, 2022.
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